
 

 

 

 

 

JERSEY COMPETITION REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

 

INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

CICRA 19/67 

 

 

Under Article 11 of the Telecommunications (Jersey) Law 2002 

 

On 23 September 2019, the Jersey Competition Regulatory Authority (the “JCRA” or the “Authority”) 

issued a Non Statutory Final Decision and Statutory Initial Notice (the “Notice”) under Article 11 of the 

Telecommunications (Jersey) Law 2002 (the “Law”) concerning the proposed directions to mobile 

network operators (MNOs) in respect of mobile call termination rates (the “MTR”) associated with the 

mobile call termination service (the “MCT”).   

Since issuing the Notices the Authority has further considered the evidence on this matter and has 

carried out further analysis and has decided to withdraw the following documents: 

 

CICRA 19/42 – 2018/9 Review of Mobile Termination Rates in Jersey – Non Statutory – Final 

Decision 

CICRA 19/44 – 2018/9 Review of Mobile Termination Rates in Jersey – Statutory - Initial 

Notice  
 

A new Statutory Initial Notice will be issued in due course. 

 

By Order of the Board of the JCRA 

 

13 December 2019 

 

 


